


	
	


                                                                  
  
STAUNTON MEEND COMMON

Staunton Coleford Parish Council has applied to the Secretary of State for Environment, Food & Rural Affairs for consent under section 38 of the Commons Act 2006 to carry out restricted works on Staunton Meend Common.  The Planning Inspectorate will decide the application on behalf of the Secretary of State.

The proposed works are retention of fencing, gates and cattle grids installed following planning consent dated 16 September 2011 (which expires on 15 September 2021).

Due to Government advice in respect of Coronavirus (COVID-19), a copy of the application will not be left in a public area for viewing.  However, a copy of the application form and accompanying documents can be inspected at Waterley Bottom, The Cross, Clearwell, Coleford GL16 8JU  at any reasonable time by prior arrangement, until 8 June 2021.  A copy of the application form and accompanying documents may be obtained by writing to the above address.

In view of the pandemic, any representations should, where possible, be sent ONLY BY EMAIL ON or BEFORE that date to 

commonlandcasework@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
 
Representations sent to the Planning Inspectorate cannot be treated as confidential.  They will be copied to the applicant and possibly to other interested parties.  For information about how the Planning Inspectorate processes personal information please see the Common Land Privacy policy at 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/common-land-guidance-sheet-13-privacy-policy
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